NEWS FROM UNITED FOR ALL AGES – APRIL/MAY 2024

GLOBAL INTERGENERATIONAL WEEK SPECIAL 
24-30 April #GIW24
Global Intergenerational Week (24-30 April) aims to celebrate and inspire action by all ages together. #GIW24 will highlight new ways to connect generations. Find out more here: Intergenerational Week (generationsworkingtogether.org) 
United for All Ages will celebrate #GIW24 with an award for the most impactful intergenerational activity during the week. Please email us with details of what you are doing and the difference it made in April: info@unitedforallages.com 

WHY MIXING MATTERS 
The world is crying out for positive solutions to our social and economic problems.
Solutions that will bring people together in an increasingly fragmented and polarised world. That will create a better world for future generations. And tackle issues from loneliness and ageism to housing and learning, care and health to ageing well across the life course and fair sharing of wealth and income.  
Intergenerational interaction is early intervention and prevention. Taking action now to improve lives and save money. Mixing across all ages matters in so many ways, and can unite us all. Celebrate in #GIW24!

INTERGENERATIONAL WEEK HIGHLIGHTS 
There are hundreds of events happening around the world during #GIW24. These are some of our highlights:
24 April Intergenerational Solutions to Combatting Ageism Across the Lifespan webinar Webinar Registration - Zoom
25 April Generational Misunderstandings – a webinar Events (generationsworkingtogether.org) 
29 April The Week will feature the European Day of Solidarity between Generations
29 April Why Intergenerational Connection Matters – a Housing LIN webinar with InCommon and Clarion HAPPI Hour - Why Intergenerational Connection Matters - Events - Housing LIN 
30 April The Benefits of Applying an Intergenerational Approach to the Workplace – a webinar  Events (generationsworkingtogether.org)
April This month has been designated ‘April for All Ages’ by Linking Generations Northern Ireland which has awarded small grants to some 40 organisations to support activities during April.  

ALSO COMING UP…
Care Home Open Week from 24 June provides another opportunity to bring generations together through local care homes. More here: Care Home Open Week 2024 • Championing Social Care
Dementia Care Awards - Care Talk has launched the Dementia Care Awards to celebrate excellence and innovation in dementia services. United for All Ages is supporting the awards, particularly the intergenerational category. Nominations close on 15 April at www.dementiacareawards.co.uk 
The Campaign to End Loneliness comes to a close at the end of April after 13 plus years – its legacy and lessons are explored in a new report: Exploring the legacy of the Campaign to End Loneliness | Campaign to End Loneliness 
Intergenerational Opera – this pioneering organisation is seeking trustees to help lead its growth and development. Contact Charlotte Wicks asap in April at Intergenerational Opera-Community outreach bringing together generations-England

AND FINALLY... 
Enjoy Global Intergenerational Week - and please let us know about your most impactful activity uniting all ages during April.

Please contact us with any queries about the above, United for All Ages and our work creating a Britain and communities for all ages.
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Denise and Stephen
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